080302 Sept. 4, 2008

Jean,

Please find attached an email of resignation from Alan Rezaei, Chair of the Student Community Relations Advisory Board.

Thank you,

Connie Farrell

Staff Assistant / City of Gainesville /Code Enforcement Division 306 NE 6 Avenue /Station 10A P.O. Box 490 /Gainesville, FL 32602-0490 (352) 393-8470 /Fax: (352) 334-2239

From: Alan Rezaei [mailto:alanrez@yahoo.com]

Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2008 1:15 PM

To: Farrell, Alice C. (Connie) Codes Enforcement

Subject: RE: 7/17/08 SCRAB Minutes & 8/21/08 Agenda

Hey Connie. I wanted to shoot you an email saying that I resign my position on the SCRAB. I will still come to meetings as long as I am in Gville and will help the new chair if he/she needs it. I enjoyed working with you and hope things go well in your future ©

Alan Rezaei Executive Director Student Advocacy Network www.studentadvocacynetwork..org 352-871-3419

Under Florida Law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.

the control of the control of the many dament and the second page of the control of the control